Darlington Upgrade Project

Temporary restrictions at Tonsley Boulevard, St Marys
28 January — 17 February

As part of the Darlington Upgrade Project, the South Road intersection with Tonsley Boulevard will have
restricted traffic movements from 6am, Tuesday, 28 January until 6am, Monday, 17 February.

The restrictions are required to undertake pit works in the southbound lanes of South Road adjacent to
Ragless Reserve, St Marys. Traffic arrangements are detailed below and on the map overleaf.

Traffic arrangements:
e South Road southbound between Quinlan Avenue and Brookman Avenue will be reduced to a
single lane.
¢ Brookman Avenue will be closed at the junction with South Road:
o Access to The Southern Bar and Gaming will be via Quinlan Avenue and Paul Street.

o Southbound access to The Crescent from South Road will be via an alternative route such
as Quinlan Avenue and Paul Street.

e The right turn from Tonsley Boulevard to travel south on South Road will be closed. Motorists
wanting to travel southbound on South Road can detour via:

o turning left onto South Road, then right into Lloyd Street, Alfred Street and Tobruk Avenue,
then left to enter South Road southbound, OR

o MAB Circuit to Alawoona Avenue, Bradley Grove and Sturt Road

¢ South Road northbound traffic through the Tonsley Boulevard intersection will not be affected by
these works.

e The right turn into Tonsley Boulevard from South Road southbound will not be affected by these
works.

Pedestrian access across South Road at Tonsley Boulevard will be maintained at all times. Signage will be
in place and traffic controllers onsite to assist as required. There is no change to Public Transport services.

Access for emergency service vehicles will be maintained at all times during these works.

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will
be managed to minimise disturbance to local residents and businesses as much as practically possible.

Please plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take extra care when workers are on site. Observe speed
limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling thought the area.

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team who will be available
24 hours, seven days a week, please contact us on 1300 759 334 or alternatively email:
enquiries@gatewaysouth.com.au

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken.

Kind Regards,
Darlington Upgrade Project Team

23 January 2020


mailto:enquiries@gatewaysouth.com.au
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